
WILMINGTON BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 
October 24, 2022 

 
Committee Members Present: Cheryl Rothman, Anne Saracino, Keith Herbert, Bev Butler, Kathleen Comeau 
Committee Members Absent:  Fred Skwirut, Adele Mattern, Alice Greenspan. 
Scott Tucker was also in attendance. 
 
Meeting called to order by Cheryl at 8:20 a.m. She welcomed Kathleen to our committee as a new member. 
 
Visitors, Public Comments:  none 
 
Approved Minutes: none 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
None 
 
Barrel Program: 
 
Most of the barrels have been picked up and will now be stored in the old Firehouse.  The committee agreed that the flowers were 
nice this year.  Keith suggested that there be something in the middle to bring height to the barrel.  Cheryl will speak to Mary to 
figure out what options that are available without too much height. 
 
Landscape Committee: 
 
Lights will be put up at Riverbank and Reardon Bridge on November 14 at 10:00 AM.  The committee will meet at Reardon Bridge. 
When the lights are taken down they will be stored in the old Firehouse, along with bunting and barrels. 
 
Keith is looking into commercial lights for the pergola. Adele has offered greens from her yard for planters on the bridge and Bank 
Park. 
 
Bev has looked into options for the planters at Town Hall to have legs added to them.  This will keep the planters from hanging on 
the Town Hall siding and will stand close to sides to prevent pedestrians  
 
 
Next Meeting:  November 28 at 8:00 a.m.  
 
Adjourn Motion: Anne 
Second: Bev 
In Favor: 5 
Opposed: 0 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Anne Saracino 
Vice Chairman 

 
 
 


